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Dear family, friends and whanau, 
 
This week we have made our first whole school contact with the David Tyler 
School as the classes have all received letters from the children over in 
Uganda. We will be writing back explaining what our life is like over here so 
the Ugandan children can see that some things are the same the world over 
and some things are very different. 
 
We heard from Chris Dugdale and Emma Leach during a special assembly on 
Tuesday. They shared photos of the school and the children and talked about 
what life for the children was like over there. Many of the students at David 
Tyler School are orphans and cannot afford the NZ$2 a week to attend school. 
This money covers their school fees, stationery, a drink and lunch. For some 
children, that is the only food they get. The Dugdale Trust supports those 
children so they receive an education. 
 
Mission and Ministries activities also starts this week and a big focus of many 
of them will be to raise funds to send to the school. Our initial thought was to 
raise enough money to pay for a new school building as one of the senior 
classes meets under a tree. However, the Ugandan government has decided 
that makeshift buildings are not good enough and have been closing many 
schools in the country. Please add your prayers to ours that the David Tyler 
School will be given leave to stay open while more solid structures are built. 
We will also need to pray for some qualified teaching staff. 
 
Each newsletter will have an update on what is going on at the David Tyler 
School, what their needs are, or what Maranatha Christian School is doing to 
help them. 
 
Kia pai tǾ rǕ whakatǕ (Have a fantastic weekend). 
 
Lexia Copp 
Deputy Principal 

òIn the same way, let your light shine before others,  
that they may see your good deeds   
and glorify  your Father in heaven.ó 

Matthew 5:16  



Coming up!  
 

Tuesday, 22 May Assembly, Tui & Kakariki presenting  

Tuesday, 22 May Pasifika Fono (invited families only),  

  6.30ð8.00 pm  

Wednesday, 23 May Y4ð6 Lawnbowls (selected students only) 

  9.30 amð12 pm 

Wednesday, 23 May PTA Meeting, 7.30 pm at Shereeôs house,  

 3/149 Hill Road, Belmont ðAll welcome! 

Thursday, 24 May Board of Trustees Meeting, 7 pm 

Friday, 25 May Missions & Ministries, 1.30 pm  

Friday, 25 May Friday Flyer  

Tuesday, 29 May Whole School PE, bring PE gear and sneakers 

Friday, 1 June Missions & Ministries, 1.30 pm  

Friday, 1 June Newsletter 

Monday, 4 June  Queens Birthday Holiday  

Tuesday, 5 June  Teacher Only Day ðNo school for students  

Friday, 6 July  Last day of Term 2 

 

 

Celebration of Learning  
 

Thursday, 28 June ð6.00 ð7.30 pm  

Save the Date!  
 

A time for the whole school community to come together for 

food (including a hangi!), fellowship and celebration.  

 
This termôs scheduled review is the 
ñReporting to Parentsò Procedure.  
 

 
Attached to this newsletter is a letter outlining the process.  
   
We would appreciate your taking a few minutes to read it and submit any 
comments before the end of Term.     We value your input.. 



Royal Wedding 

Week Celebrations 

 
 

 

Maranatha have been getting into the excitement of the Royal Wedding by having 
their own celebrations!   Tui Class had a ñdress up as a princess/prince dayò and 
invited Kakariki Class to join them at a banquet!    
 
 

 

 

 



Update received from Chris Dugdale on 17 May 2018:  
 
The District Chief Education Administrative Officer has requested that the David 
Tyler School remove the old classrooms and build 4 new semi-permanent 
classrooms over the May holidays as well as upgrade the main Nursery 
building.  Each classroom will cost approximately NZ$1,600. 
 
The school also need to provide 3 swings at a cost of NZ$600. 
 
The new term starts on 28 May and once the work is completed, the school should 
be able to continue with the three Nursery classes and the three primary classes. 
 
Below are two photos of the start being made on the 4 new classrooms. The other 
photo is of cement being delivered for the upgrade of the Nursery classroom. 
 

 

 

 

David Tyler School Update  


